
Subject: Re: [PROPOSAL] A couple of changes in "import.ext"
Posted by mirek on Wed, 05 May 2021 12:25:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

mdelfede wrote on Tue, 04 May 2021 23:46mirek wrote on Tue, 04 May 2021 23:21
It is ok. It just has to wait after 2021.1 is released. Please remind me again by then...
Mirek

Ok, thanx!
I hope to have some time for other 2 patches.
Forst onw is to allow duplicate source file names in different folders:

folder1/version.cpp
folder2/version.cpp
folder2/version.c

which could be compiled as

folder1_version.cpp.o
folder2_version.cpp.o
folder2_version.c.o

For example.
The other one is to allow to reference an upper folder (now it doesn't work) :

files ../upperfolder/*.cpp

which is useful to separate a library in many nested packages.

nest
   mypackage
     mylibcode
     mypackage.upp (referencing mylibcode as mylibcode/*.cpp in ext file)
     myplugin
        myplugin.upp (referencing mylibcode as ../mylibcode/*.cpp in ext file)

I guess this could allow import of most libraries.

I actually think this problem might be there even without import.ext, so it is definitely worth fixing...
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